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LEGAL NOTICE
TOWN OF REHOBOTH
Board of Health
Notice of Amendment of Board of Health Regulations
Hydrogeological Assessment Requirements


The Rehoboth Board of Health is considering an amendment to its regulations, pursuant to MGL Chapter 111, .31 at its regularly scheduled meeting on August 22, at 7:00PM, at the Town
[bookmark: _GoBack]Hall, 148 Peck Street, Rehoboth to require certain residential developments provide a hydrogeological assessment to ensure that water for the development site is sufficient in quantity and quality to support the development.  Depending upon the size of the site, and possible buildout, developers may be required to engage a qualified hydrologist to analyze existing conditions as they relate to the proposed development to prepare said assessment.  A copy of the proposed regulations may be obtained by email from bdyer@town.rehoboth.ma.us at the Board of Health Office, 148 Peck Street, Rehoboth, MA., M-T 8am – 4pm & Fri. 8am -12noon.

BOARD OF HEALTH
Rachel Smith, Chairman

Pease run the following Legal Notice in the Taunton Daily Gazette on Monday, August 14, 2017. 
The bill and tear sheet should be sent to my attention.   Please confirm receipt of this notice. 
Bette J. Dyer     bdyer@town.rehoboth.ma.us
